
 
 

COMMUNIQUÉ  

 

École Notre Dame de Fatima                  Our Lady of Fatima School 
315 Walker Street, Coquitlam, BC V3K 4C7 Tel: 604-936-4228 Fax: 604-936-4403 Email: info@fatimaschool.ca Website: www.fatimaschool.ca 

 

le 19 janvier/ January 19th, 2017 
 Sauvegardon s notre maison commune                    

Care for our common home  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

  

  

   

 

  

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

January 23 Skating 1E, 1F, 5E, 5F 
Lost and Found Display 
3:00pm 

January 24 Litterless Lunch 

January 25 Skating KE, KF, 4E, 4F 
January 28 Work Bee 

  
  

  

  

  

  

Used Uniform Sale 

Thank you to all who purchased and/or donated articles of 

clothing to our Used Uniform Sale.  Our community raised 

$590.00. The proceeds will go towards our Fatima Five 

Program. 

 

Hot Chocolate Sale  

Our First Annual Hot Chocolate Sale was a success! We 

raised $568.00 for Development and Peace ï Caritas 

Canada.  This organization is the official international 

development organization of the Catholic Church in 

Canada and is involved in projects around the world to 

help those in need.  Thank you for participating in this 

wonderful cause. 
 

 

Multicultural 

Club  

On Monday, January 16th, our 

Multicultural Club experienced 

the French culture. 

From learning fun French facts, 

folk dancing and eating some 

traditional ñQuiche Lorraine.ò  

Cô®tait tr¯s d®licieuse! 

Last Monday, we experienced 

the Italian culture and ate 

homemade pizza. Molto buona! 

Our next session will be on 

Monday, January 23rd.   

 

http://www.cccb.ca/
http://www.cccb.ca/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grade 6 English  

The 6E class has worked 

hard creating masks and 

writing research reports that 

honour First Nations culture 

of B.C. On Wednesday, they 

hosted a ñmask museumò in 

order to share their work 

with others. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HIP HOP On Friday, January 13th, OLF students had a hip 

hopping good time presenting their amazing new 

dance moves! With the help and leadership of hip 

hop instructor Mike from Vibe1 Industries 

(mike.figueroa83@gmail.com), students worked 

hard all week to put together their routines. The 

performance included every grade from 

kindergarten to grade 7 and featured music such as 

ñWalk this Wayò and ñ24K Magic.ò Even the 

teachers pulled out their óhipô moves and joined in 

on the fun! A HUGE Fatima thank you to all parents 

and family members who came to enjoy the show.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


